RC 022

Good morning

I have a couple of concerns I'd like to share with you.

First, the Steese Hwy caribou hunt at Eagle Summit and Porcupine Creek is turning very
dangerous. My husband told me that a bullet flew right by his ear there. He's concerned that
the soldiers aren't practicing the hunter safety habits that he had to learn in order to hunt. He
thinks someone could get killed out there.

My other concern is the rough winter the moose had with all the snow and the excessive road
kills from the road salt attracting them. Please take that into consideration when determining
how many moose should be allowed to be hunted this year. And as always, | do not support
any cow/calf hunts.

Thank you for all your hard work
Pamela Samash





